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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 New fence installation  -  front car port/car park area  

 Tuesday 14 and Wednesday 15 August (day works) 

 39 Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba 

 Vehicle and pedestrian access remains available to driveway and car port for 

residents and their guests  

 

Construction overview 
As part of the Brisbane Road Upgrade a new fence 
will be installed (at Council’s expense) for the 
safety of residents of 39 Brisbane Road. 

These works are expected to create minimal 
inconvenience to residents however construction 
workers will be on site to install the new fence over 
a period of approximately two days. 

Vehicle access will remain available to the 
driveway and car port/car park area.   

Please speak to the onsite team should you require 
assistance with access during this time. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience 
during construction. 

 

What to expect during these works? 

These works involve a metal fence being installed 
between the private property boundary and the 
public footpath. 

 

The driveway and car park area will remain open to 
residents and their guests. 

Some temporary traffic control may be required at 
times due to safety reasons. 

The onsite construction team will provide 
assistance to residents/guests as required.  

Low level construction noise is to be expected.  

 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information about these works, you can 
contact the project team on 1800 531 597 (during 
office hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 
 
 
 


